
Ethical Review Board 

Risk Assessment Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal Investigator's Name] 

Department: [Department Name] 

Institution: [Institution Name] 

Dear [Principal Investigator's Name], 

We have completed our review of the risk assessment submitted for your project titled "[Project 

Title]." The Ethical Review Board has evaluated the potential risks associated with the study 

involving [brief description of study participant population or activities]. 

Based on our evaluation, we have determined that: 

• Risks are considered minimal and manageable. 

• Informed consent procedures are adequate. 

• Mitigation strategies are appropriately outlined. 

However, we recommend the following modifications to enhance participant safety: 

• [Recommendation 1] 

• [Recommendation 2] 

We request that you address these recommendations and submit a revised risk assessment by 

[Insert Due Date]. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to ethical research practices. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

Ethical Review Board 

[Institution Name] 


